Career Fair Planned February 21 at SWOSU

02.13.2012

Around 22 companies and organizations have signed up so far to attend a Career Fair on Tuesday, February 21, at Southwestern Oklahoma State University in Weatherford. The fair is open to the public.

The fair is from 10 a.m. until 2 p.m. in the Memorial Student Center Ballroom on the SWOSU campus. Tiffany Hawkins, assistant director of career services at SWOSU, said all majors are encouraged to attend. Participants are encouraged to bring their resumes to the fair, and dress is recommended to be professional attire.

Hawkins said there will be door prizes including four \$50 chamber bucks certificates.

For additional information, contact Hawkins with SWOSU Career Services at 580.774.3233 or careers@swosu.edu.